
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Stephanie Collier <Stephanie.Collier@llr.sc.gov>

Date: 8/17/2016 5:53:19 PM
Subject: RE: September 9

Thank you! If you want to reach out I think that would be great, but I thought I would also send an email letting them 
know Kristina or Emily or both could fill in. 
 
Yes, please pass on my contact info. I’m up and running! I just got my number switched a few moments ago.  I am 
speaking with Farrar tomorrow at the DHHS event, so I can give her the old phone to bring to you.
 
Thank you,
 
Richele
 
From: Stephanie Collier [mailto:Stephanie.Collier@llr.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 3:54 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: RE: September 9
 
Richele,
 
Here’s the email invitation.  You’re right, it is ABC Carolinas.  Let me know if you need me to take care of this for you.
 
Also, Bert stopped by this afternoon and asked if I have your new contact info yet.  Is it okay to pass it along to him?
 
 
Stephanie Collier
Executive Assistant
Office of the Director
South Carolina Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation
110 Centerview Drive
Columbia, SC 29210
(803) 896-4390
Email: stephanie.collier@llr.sc.gov
website: www.llronline.com

 

It's a Great Day in South Carolina!
 
Confidentiality Note: This e-mail message, including any attachments, contains privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of 
the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this e-mail message, including attachments, is 
strictly prohibited.
 

If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify us immediately by telephone or email, and return the original e-mail message, 
including attachments, to LLR-Office of Communications and Government Affairs, Post Office Box 11329, Columbia, SC 29211, via the US Postal 
Service. Thank you.
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From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 3:46 PM

To: Stephanie Collier <Stephanie.Collier@llr.sc.gov>

Subject: September 9
 
Stephanie,
 
I have a meeting down on September 9th to speak – I think it is ABC Carolinas, but I don’t have any information. Could 
you see what you have so that I can connect them with Emily and/or Kristina Baker?
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
Direct: 803-734-8465
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